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SB 634 - HB 1064 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Increases, from three to four, the number of copies of a plan of 

services that a municipality must provide for public inspection when proposing annexation of a 

territory. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

• A municipality will utilize existing resources and staff to absorb the cost of an additional 

copy of a plan of services, resulting in no significant fiscal impact to local government.     

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
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